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Supplementary Information Form

The ethos of this school is Catholic.  The school was founded by the Catholic Church to provide education for children of Catholic families.  Whenever there are more applications than places available, priority will be given to Catholic children in accordance with the oversubscription criteria listed in the school’s published admission policy.  The school is conducted by its governing body as part of the Catholic Church in accordance with its Trust Deed and Instrument of Government and seeks at all times to be a witness to Our Lord Jesus Christ.  As a Catholic school, we aim to provide a Catholic education for all our pupils.  At a Catholic school, Catholic doctrine and practice permeate every aspect of the school’s activity.  It is essential that the Catholic character of the school’s education be fully supported by all families in the school.  We therefore hope that all parents will give their full, unreserved and positive support for the aims and ethos of the school.  This does not affect the right of an application who is not Catholic to apply for and be admitted to a place at the school in accordance with the admission arrangements.

	Child’s Surname:

	

	Child’s First Name(s):

	

	Address:




	

	Contact number:

	



Please tick the appropriate boxes below:
	Is the above named child a Baptised Catholic or have they been received into the Catholic Church?
	Yes*
	
	No
	

	Is the certificate of Catholic Baptism or Reception into the Catholic Church attached?
	Yes
	
	No*
	



*A Certificate of Catholic Baptism or Reception into the Catholic Church is required in order for the Governing Body to give the correct priority to an application.
Failure to provide evidence of Catholic Baptism or Reception in the Church may affect the oversubscription criterion that the child’s name is placed in.

Please note that as well as completing this Supplementary Application Form, parents must also complete the School Application Form in order for the application to be complete.  This Supplementary Information Form is only for school use and is, in conjunction with the School’s Application Form, to enable the Governing Body to rank applicants using the published oversubscription criteria:
This Supplementary Information Form must be returned directly to Our Lady of Compassion Catholic Primary School.

Please note that this is NOT the local authority’s Common Application Form.  As well as completing this Supplementary Application Form and returning it directly to the school, you MUST also complete the School’s Application Form otherwise your application will be deemed incomplete and therefore invalid.



image1.jpeg
Archdiocese of Birmingham

Education Service





image2.png




